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Dust off your dancing shoes, Music in the Parkk events will begin May 5th. 

Dante’s Roadhouse will kick- off the season with originals and covers inspired 

by 60’s and 70’s rock music. 

Food Trucks:  Fresh Catch Seafood, Marty’s BBQ,  

Giannos Wood Fired Pizza, Gunny Smith Hot Dogs, Gianno’s Gelato, and  

Duck Donuts.   

Four Saints will offer beer and Weathervane will provide wine to interested  

Patrons. 

The next Music in the Park event will be held on June 2nd. 

 

Pinecroft Sedgefield 

 

Winter is over and spring is coming on in!  As it gets warmer, we tend to enjoy  

more time outside, this includes cooking with grills. Here are a few tips to stay  

safe:  

 Never leave a grill unattended when cooking.  

 Keep the grill at least 3 feet away from your home.  

 When using propane ensure all the fittings are tight and there is no leaking gas.  

 When using charcoal use approved lighter fluid and approved grill lighters.  

 Always clean the grill before and after each use to ensure no flare ups happen.  

These are just a few safety tips to help you enjoy burgers, steaks, and hotdogs safely! 

Derek Carson – Fire Chief 

Pinecroft-Sedgefield  Fire District, Inc. 
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Meet Our Newest Staff Members 
 

Michael Graham spent last fall working with us through a         

temporary agency and came on full-time in January.  He is a 

Sanitation Technician working with Chris Pierce.  He has 

jumped right in with a positive attitude and has made a great 

addition to our Public Services/Sanitation team. When not at 

work, Michael enjoys spending time with his kids and playing 

for a semi-pro football team on the weekends. 

 

 

Jason Pegram is our new Assistant Director of Public Services.  

He comes to us with over 18 years municipal and vertical    

construction experience.  He will be working with the rest of 

the Public Services Department to keep our town running       

efficiently.  In his spare time, he enjoys cooking, reading and 

working on his golf game.  He is married with a two-year -old 

son. 

 

 

 

 

New to the Finance Department is Rebecca Ashby, Grants Ad-

ministrator and Financial Analyst.  She comes to us with many 

years of grants management experience.  She will be working 

closely with Judy and Faith making sure we meet all the        

requirements of the grants that we have been awarded to 

date.  Away from work, you may find Rebecca helping the     

Humane Society, Theater Alliance, or Körner’s Folly in         

Kernersville. 
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What is Stormwater? 

Storm drains (like those found along curbs) do not go to wastewater treatment plants. Water entering 

storm drains flows untreated into streams, rivers, lakes and oceans. 

Stormwater picks up and carries numerous pollutants into our waterways.  Many of these pollutants 

can cause problems even in very small amounts; therefore we all need to do our part to keep our    

waters clean.        

 

What is Stormwater Smart? 

The Stormwater SMART Program and the Clean Water Education Partnership (CWEO) 

are cooperative efforts between local governments, state agencies, and nonprofit organizations to 

protect water quality from the Yadkin-Pee Dee, Roanoke, Cape Fear, Neuse, and Tar-Pamlico River 

Basins.  These programs aim to protect North Carolina’s waterways from stormwater pollution 

through public education and outreach, and helps public entities communicate the important fact the 

clean water is vital for healthy ecosystems and a high quality of life for area residents. 

 

Teach me One Way to Help 

With the Spring weather comes the use of pesticides and fertilizers.  These chemicals are transported 

via storm drains and can cause toxins and algae to build up.  Always read and follow the directions 

carefully, never apply before it rains and never use more than you need. 

Visit the new Parks and Recreation website to explore facilities and activities offered in Jamestown. 

Just one feature allows residents to check availability of dates then reserve and pay for picnic  

Shelters online. 

https://jamestownnc.myrec.com 

 

 

 

Parks And Recreation Launches New Website 



Town of Jamestown 

301 E Main St 

PO Box 848 

Jamestown, NC  27282 

Phone: 336-454-1138 

Fax: 336-886-3504 

E-mail: tsalyards@jamestown-nc.gov 

 

Tammy Salyards  Editor 

Upcoming Events 

We’re on the  Web! 
jamestown-nc.gov 

TOWN DIRECTORY 

 

Town Hall (Utility billing, Plan-

ning, Finance) 

       (336) 454-1138 

 

Water and Sewer Emergency 

      (336) 454-1218 

 

Jamestown Park 

       (336) 454-4912 

 

Fire Department 

       (336) 454-3473 

 

Sheriff’s Department (non-

emergency) (336) 641-6691 
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If you wish to subscribe  or to submit your community event email  

Tammy Salyards @ tsalyards@jamestown-nc.gov 

Copies available upon request at Town Hall  

Questions Asked and Answered 

 

When do I put any trash items that will not fit in the 
bin at the curb? 

The first Thursday of each month will be bulk item 

pick up.  Appliances will require a $20.00 fee. 

Why was my recycle can tagged with an orange note? 

Items placed in your bin are not permitted at the recycle plant. 

The most common offense is plastic bags that get caught in the     

conveyor belts. 

 

May 5  6pm Music In The Park    Wrenn Miller Park 

May 16 6pm Town Council Meeting  Civic Center  

June 2  6pm Music In The Park   Wrenn Miller Park 

June 19  Holiday Town Hall Closed 

June 20 6pm  Town Council Meeting   Civic Center 

 

Jamestown Park Golf Course  

 

Jamestown Park Golf Course operating hours: 

Monday—9:30am—7:30 pm 

Tuesday—Sunday  7:30am—7:30 pm 

The Grill is open for service Wednesday —Sunday from  

10 am—4pm. 

Rentals for events at the Club House Mendenhall room are 

available for daytime and evening events.  

For reservations call 336.454.4912. 

mailto:tsalyards@jamestown-nc.gov
mailto:sapple@jamestown-nc.gov
mailto:tsalyards@jamestown-nc.gov

